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PLAYERS AUCTION 
TONIGHT                  

At the Pavilion after 
teas.  Get a group to-

gether and bid on 
your favourite group 
of players. Who will it 
be Mr. Linke’s Origami 

Class or Hank’s     
Danger Can Class? 

Highest Bought Syndicate Will Get 

A Corporate Area At A Home Game 

With Free Drinks and BBQ Pro-

vided To Watch The Senior Football 

With A Surprise Host 

 

Well done Social Committee 
for organising this. A big Thankyou to the helpers who put up their hand to help out the A Grade each 

week. 

WATERBOYS – Nick Davies, Ben Clarke, Kane Brokenshire, Chad Wuttke and Lachie 

Clasohm 

BOUNDARY UMPIRERS – Edward Linke, Chad Wuttke, Kane Brokenshire and Jacob 

Davies 

TIMEKEEPERS – Hugh Wearing, David Davies and Robert Schulze 

GOAL UMPIRE - David Linke 

TEAM MANAGER – John Thiele does an amazing job (ps : if you lose something go to 

John he nearly always finds it) Thanks Robyn and John for washing those smelly Guern-

seys each week! 

RUNNER – Gav Schilling                   COACH - Juddy and all his helpers. 

From the A Grade Coach... 

Well we are already 4 games into the season now, and while we have had a good win 

against Ardrossan, the close 2 point loss to Eagles and the Moonta and Bute games were 

disappointing. As we move forward, we are keen to get rid of “bad quarters” which we 

seem to have one per game that is hurting us. I feel that there has been improvements in 

many areas of our game this year, but we still need to concentrate for  longer periods to 

eradicate the frustrating lapses. Another win won’t be far away however, as this group is 

hungry for more success! Congratulations to the B Grade lads for their first win on Sat-

urday against Bute, keep up the good work. A reminder to A/B squad players about 

training at Port Wakefield on Tuesday 15th May at 6pm. Looking forward to the Players 

Auction this Saturday after the Pasky game. See you there. 

Juddy 

Auskicker Update 

With 48 U8 Auskickers participating this season 

it would be impossible to run successful sessions 

without good support. Thanks must go to Assis-

tant Coaches Paul Linke and Paul Jarrett as well 

as the numerous parents who regularly give up 

their time to help out. As coaches there is no 

better reward than to see constant improvement 

in the basic skills we try to teach the lads.  On 

the 14th of April, the Moonta match, we played 

an extra game at half time of the A grade. This 

was well received by the crowd and the kids loved 

it. We will consider this again later in the season. 

Lynne Thomas has taken on the admin role 

again and her patience and persistence in collect-

ing subs and rego forms is greatly appreciated. 

With so much family involvement at this level I 

feel the future of the club is in great hands. Keep 

up the good work.      Tim Davey 

2012 Club Guernsey 

 
Cougars Fundraiser 

All proceeds raised go towards our new Clubrooms  

Thanks to our Guernsey SponsorsThanks to our Guernsey SponsorsThanks to our Guernsey SponsorsThanks to our Guernsey Sponsors    

Today is the last day we can accept orders and 

money for the Supporters Guernsey.  They 

have been very popular so don't miss out!  

Grab an order form now! 

If you haven’t bought a “lucky square” yet please catch up with David 
Clasohm. Be quick as they are nearly all gone. Thanks to our prize donors.   

21 Prizes! 

Well done B
 Graders. A top win against

 Bute! 



Great to see so many U12s and Junior 
Colts completing their boundary umpire 

greenshirt accreditation.                     
Well done boys. 

As supporters please encourage these 
boys and support them as they do their 

job. 

GO COUGARS ! 

COUGARS NETBALL CLUBCOUGARS NETBALL CLUBCOUGARS NETBALL CLUBCOUGARS NETBALL CLUB    

Season 2012 has started and we are proud to say we have registered some wins. Initial player 
numbers were very healthy for our club, with over 100 girls attending the first trainings.  As well 
as our 7 competitive teams & 1 non competitive team on a Saturday, we have put in one senior 
and two junior teams to play in the SYP competition on a Friday Night at Minlaton & Yorke-
town.  

Last Thursday saw the first training for our little NETTABALL grade, with 24 five to seven 
year old girls attending.  

Fundraising is our main aim this season as we attempt to raise $70,000 to resurface the courts. 
The back two courts are in very poor condition. We are applying for grants and doing many 
fundraising activities throughout the season. Keep watch on our website & facebook page for 
future social and fundraising events. Our major fundraiser being A NIGHT @ THE RACES 
in the Pavilion on June the 23rd. get your tickets early as it promises to be a great night, with 
the proceeds going to both the netball & footy clubs. 

You may have noticed our new scorers / player’s sheds on our second court, thanks to Neil 
Dutschke for the construction of these, our little G & H graders now have some shelter when 
the weather is wet and windy! 

Other improvements around the Netball Club include maintenance and upgrading to the 
lights, enabling three courts to be lit up at training to accommodate our many teams. 

Thanks must go to all the wonderful volunteers in our club, the coaches, team managers, com-
mittee members, umpires, scorers and timers, canteen helpers, maintenance men/women etc 
etc.  As the saying goes “many hands make light work”, is so true! If you are a player, parent of 
a player, or a supporter any little bit of help is much appreciated.  

The season looks promising with several of our team’s possible final contenders. Scores and 
Best players are read out every Saturday night in our temporary club at the Pavilion, come and 
have a hot meal and a few social drinks and support our Netball & Football club, we would 
love to see you. 

Janine Sly  

President CYCNC 

Social Committee Calendar 2012  

12th May Players Auction / Pink Round 

16th June Live band after the Crows game 

23rd June Cougar Cup-A Night at the Races! 

21st July White Night 

All at the Pavillion 

12th August Cow Dung Day (at the oval) 

DOM’S SENIOR COLTS have hit the ground running this 

year.  The young lads are enjoying their football as are a 

few old farts on the sidelines.  Dom Fotia has the lads 

playing well insisting on plenty of run from the backlines, 

emphasising to make the first quick give and then go 

long and direct.  So far we have exorcised the Demons, 

Clipped the Weagles Wings, cooked the Crabs and Butey, 

Butey, Butey, plucked the Chooks as well.  Off the field, 

Dads are clamouring to wave the sticks, especially after 

some good PR work from Eldon Oster and mums are 

chuffed when asked to wash those sweaty jumpers.  Team 

Runner Nigel Kernich has lost 10kg this season as he at-

tempts to pass on Doms words of wisdom to the lads. (On 

many occasions he has been observed hunched over and 

in clear physical distress).  There are many early season 

highlights, none better than seeing big Alex Thompson 

grab a few great marks and kick a couple of goals against 

Bute or Tim Hasting snaring a wonder goal in the same 

match. May the momentum continue, GO COUGARS!   

John Carey (Team Manager). 

Cougars Kitchen @ Bobs Bar 

HOME GAME MENU 2012 

Bacon and Egg Sandwich $5.00 

Cougar Burger  
Burger served with onions $5.50 
With the lot, onions, bacon, cheese and coleslaw  $7.00 

Steak and Onion Sanga $5.00 
Quality grade rump steak cooked fresh when you order 

Lamb Yiros Wrap $7.00 
(with lettuce, tomato, cucumber, red onion and tzatziki sauce) 

THIS WEEKS HOME GAME SPECIAL 

12th May (Pink Round) Lamb Vindaloo $6.50 

Pink Cupcakes and Donuts  $2.00 

See cyfc.com.au for all home game specials 

More game day photos at cyfc.com.au 

Building Committee’s Mega Raffle 

500 tickets only.     $20 each 

1st Prize. 8x5 Trailer with hurdles 

2nd. Dressed steer 

3rd. Assortment of goodies  

4th. Dressed pig 

5th  Dressed lamb 

6th. Dressed lamb 


